
From: Ryan Lizza <rlizza@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/9/2016 2:57:34 PM
Subject: Re: New Yorker piece

Hi Chaney, I hope you had a great weekend. I just wanted to check in and see if this still might work 
at some point this week. Thanks!

Ryan

On Thu, May 5, 2016 at 11:23 AM, Ryan Lizza <rlizza@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Chaney,

I'm working on a big piece about the future of the Republican Party, and I'd like to feature Gov. Haley in the article.

Could you give me a call to discuss?

Thanks!

Ryan Lizza
The New Yorker
202-494-2208
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